
General Information 
 

PE lessons 
It is important that pupils have their PE kit in school at all times, as they will not be 
able to participate in lessons without it. It is advisable to have to have a pair of 
black or navy jogging bottoms or leggings in their PE kit, especially for the colder 
months. A pair of old trainers is also essential because the pupils will take part in 
a range of outdoor activities, some of which will take place on the school field. 
Long hair will need to be tied back and earrings removed for your child’s safety 
during PE lessons. 
 
During this term, Class 6’s PE lessons will take place on Fridays (PAFC) and 
Tuesdays  
 
 
Homework:  
 
Reading: Every evening, for 10 to 20 minutes, to an adult at least once a week. 
Take time to talk about books at home as reading is so very important. Each child 
has a reading record, where they should keep a record of what they are reading. 
Please comment on your child’s progress with reading in their reading record 
when you have heard them read.  
 
English: A weekly piece of English grammar work will be set on a Friday to be 
returned on the following Wednesday. SPAG.com  will also be set to support 
revision .We will mark it as a class on Fridays. 
Spellings: In the back of your child’s reading record there is a list of the Year 5/6 
spellings which your child is expected to know by the Year 6 SATs in May 2018. It 
is suggested that your child chooses between 5 and 10 spellings a week to 
practice at home: looking at ways of remembering ‘tricky’ parts of the word. 
 
Maths: Times tables practise. They will be tested every Friday. 
Your child will also receive a piece of Maths homework. Homework will be a mix of 
MyMaths and a Maths homework book. Homework will be set on a Friday and is 
to be handed in the following Wednesday, We will mark it as a class on Fridays. If 
your chid is unable to complete their homework at home they have the opportunity 
to attend Homework Club on a Monday or Tuesday lunchtime. 
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